
	
	

What	an	outstanding	group	of	musicians	we	had	again	this	year.	
For	the	past	seven	(7)	years	Tom	has	been	providing	us	with	entertainment	at	
our	Independence	Day	Celebrations.		Big	Thanks	to	you	and	your	band	for	your	

outstanding	support	to	the	local	VFW.		We	greatly	appreciate	it!	
	

	

	
	
Also	a	Big	Thanks	to	Dave	Avery	and	his	wife	Meow	for	hosting	this	years	venue	

at	the	Tha	Naam	Restaurant		
	
	
	
	

													HAPPY	BIRTHDAY	AMERICA	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

SOM	TAM	STATION	
Green	Papaya	Salad		

	
Local	saying;	“If	it	isn’t	hot	
it	doesn’t	taste	good”	
	

My	Pit	My	Aloy	
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

And	the	Lucky	Number	Was;	NOT	MINE	
	
	

Also	in	attendance	were	two	(2)	
members	of	the	Ex-Air	America	
Association.		They	formed	their	
group	about	a	year	ago.		Like	the	
VFW	they	too	provide	assistance	to	
the	children	and	families	of	prior	
Air	America	employee’s.		
		
This	year	Post	10249	provided	
them	with	a	10,000	baht	donation.	
	
Hopefully	we	can	join	forces	and	
together	better	help	the	community	
in	which	we	live.	


